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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

8th    P & C Meeting  

16th  School Photos 

25th  Last day of the Term 

 

OCTOBER 

12th  All pupils & Staff  

return (No pupil free day) 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Exciting news! Work commenced this week on our new multi-purpose playing 

surface! This has been a dream of the staff and community for over 12 years now 

and we are excited that it is finally happening. 

It will for a time mean that the top part of the oval will be fenced off, so we will be 

looking to use only the double gated entry behind the hall for students entering 

and leaving school. It is hoped that the court will be finished by the start of next 

term. A huge thank you to everyone who has pitched in with fundraising over the 

last few years, to the community being supportive of our cause and to anyone 

else that has inadvertently supported us. We are so appreciative! 

We will keep you up to date with pictures! 

Thank you also for your amazing support with the Book Fair. All students with 

back orders should have received these now.  

Could you please ensure your child has a drink bottle at school every day, as we 

are unable to allow children to use the bubblers due to COVID restrictions. There 

is a high number of students coming to the office requiring cups of water. Your 

support is appreciated during these difficult times. Thank you. 

This Friday the 11th of September is National Walk Safely to School Day. Now in 

its 21st year, National Walk Safely To School Day is an annual event encouraging 

all students to walk and commute safely to school as well as promote road safe-

ty, public transport and the environment. So participate if you are able! (There is 

a colouring- in page included with this newsletter if you would like to complete it 

and have it displayed on our bulletin board outside the Year 1/Kinder rooms. 

These need to be returned to school by this Friday, extra copies available the 

office) 

Take care and have a great week, 

Regards, 

Catherine Glennan 

CANTEEN 

Unfortunately there will be NO canteen tomorrow, Wednesday.  Canteen will be avail-

able on Friday however there will be no mac and cheese available to order. 

P&C MEETING 

P & C meeting is on tonight at 6pm at the Greenwell Point Hotel.  

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

ALL ADULTS ARE  NOT TO  

ENTER THE SCHOOL 

GROUNDS UNLESS YOU HAVE 

NOTIFIED THE SCHOOL.  KISS 

AND DROP YOUR CHILD OFF 

AT  YOUR DESIGNATED GATE 

AND RING AHEAD TO MAKE 

AN  APPOINTMENT. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
     Congratulations and Happy Birthday 
 

Tilly in Year 5/6 turns 11 on Friday 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 
K/1— Ava & Kenzie 

Year 1 —Jaicii & Jessie 

2/3—Eli & Jordan  

3/4—Brayden & Chris 

5/6—Heidi & Ryan 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

K/1 

Dominic—for displaying kindness and empathy towards 
his peers. 

Lily-Rose—for an outstanding effort put into Mathematics. 

Kenzi—for always listening her teacher and trying her 
best. 

Savannha—for working hard in all aspects of learning and 
achieving her learning goals. 

Yuvleen—for settling into her new school well and putting 
in a big effort to meet her learning goal. 

Year 1O 

Anna—for using interesting adjectives frequently in her 
writing. 

Edward—for quickly becoming a valid member of the class. 

Adam—always trying his hardest in class. 

Kassius—for settling back into school well. 

Jaicii—for a fantastic report on an event celebrated in the 
past. 

Harley—for an enormous improvement in his writing, keep 
it up! 

2/3 

Deagan—for displaying active listening. 

Massey—for working well during spelling time. 

Olli—for doing his best during daily writing. 

Riley—for displaying a positive attitude towards learning. 

Connor—for settling into class routine. 

Hugh—for doing well during reading. 

3/4 

Tyson—for showing an increased understanding in writing 
informative texts.  

Amelia—for completing a well written informative. 

Destiny—for moving up two reading levels in one week. 

Sammi—for always being respectful to teachers and her 
peers. 

Olivia—for taking responsibility for her learning. 

Lani—for being respectful to teachers and peers. 

5/6 

Brooke—for  using fantastic factual and descriptive writing when crafting informative texts. 

Bailey—for using varied sentences when crafting an informative text. 

Riley—for responding to feedback in all areas to improve his work. 

Indeeka—for always demonstrating our school vales  and being a fantastic role model. 

Jade—for demonstrating increased perseverance in all areas! Keep it up. 

Michael—for always encouraging others to do their best! 

PARKING RANGERS  

Please take note that the Council Parking Rangers have been sighted at the front of the school checking that all 

are following the correct parking rules.  Fines range from $191- $500, along with demerit points also. Please drop 

off/ park in the correct zones, follow the 40km/h speed zone & do not use mobile phones while driving. 



Around  the school  

this week 

 



 FRIDAY 11 SEPTEMBER 


